MEMORANDUM OF
UNDERSTANDING
BETWEEN
BOSSIER PARISH
COMMUNITY COLLEGE
AND
NORTHWESTERN STATE
UNIVERSITY

INTENT

This Memorandum of Understanding between Bossier Parish Community College (BPCC) and
Northwestern State University (NSU) is intended to provide expanded educational opportunities
for seamless transfer of students between BPCC and NSU. The goal of this Memorandum of
Understanding is to reduce duplication of instruction, reduce student time to completion, and
minimize student financial obligations.

AGREEMENT

The following associate and baccalaureate curricular areas are covered by this memorandum.
These degrees will not be a pure 2+2 agreement, but will still facilitate the planning and transfer
of hours between BPCC and NSU. The curricula is as follows:

BPCC (Associate)

Cyber Technology with concentrations in Network Security and Programmer-Analyst

NSU (Baccalaureate)

Computer Information Systems with concentrations in Applications Development, Networking
and Systems Management, and Web Development

Details of the agreement are found in the “BPCC AAS in Cyber Technology Degree Plan” and
“NSU Degree Plan with BPCC AAS in Cyber Technology 060315” documents.

In addition, Bossier Parish Community College and Northwestern State University agree to work
on enhancing the number of students who transfer to Northwestern State University after
completing the AAS in Cyber Technology. Northwestern State University will ask each semester
for a list of students completing the AAS in Cyber Technology and their contact information.
Bossier Parish Community College agrees to provide the requested information (where possible
staying in accordance with state and federal laws).

The signature of each representative indicates that the institution acknowledges and agrees
with the irformation set forth in the Memorandum of Understanding.

For Bossier Parish Community College
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